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26th June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
PC Briggenshaw’s E-Safety Talk - Wednesday 11th July 9am – 10.30am 
 
After such positive feedback and many parents asking about more time with PC 
Briggenshaw, he has kindly offered to come back on Wednesday 11th July 9am – 10.30am 
to run another E-Safety session for parents.  
 
We are incredibly lucky to have him come back for a second time this term.  Many of the 
parents that attended commented on how important and how valuable the talk was.  Here 
are some of the comments we received  
 
‘’ So I thought that I was quite safety conscious on the whole internet lark and keeping our 
children SAFE, but by the end of our talk with PC Briggenshaw and at the thought of what 
could happen I realised how one false move could affect your children for the rest of their 
lives.’’ 
 
I think it is highly important that all parents attend as technology changes so rapidly we 
need to keep moving forwards with our children.  
 
Please complete the slip below, if you are going to attend, and return it to the office by 
Tuesday, 10th July. 
 
Thank you  
Miss Suckling 
 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
PC Briggenshaw’s E-Safety Talk – Wednesday, 11th July 9am – 10.30am 
 
Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………  Class:……………… 
 
I am able / unable to attend the E-safety meeting. 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………. 
 

Please return to the office by Tuesday, 10th July.. 
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